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Bayfront Warming House to resume normal hours

[Duluth, MN] The Bayfront Warming House will resume regular hours today after being closed due to frigid temperatures.

The Warming House will be open Monday through Friday from 3:00 – 7:00 p.m. and Saturday and Sundays from noon to 4:00
p.m.

Skates are available to use for free during Warming House hours.

The rink is open to the public during regular park hours from 7:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m.
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